
Is your medication covered?
Sanford Health Plan has a list (formulary) of FDA-approved, brand name and generic 
medications that are covered by the plan. Selection criteria for medications on the list include 
effectiveness, safety and cost-effectiveness. Changes are made throughout the year by Sanford 
Health Plan’s pharmacy and therapeutics committee as necessary, with a complete review 
performed each year. By following the formulary and using generic medications when available, 
members can save money and help control out-of-pocket costs. To review your most current 
formulary document, follow these steps: 

Log in to your MyChart member portal at sanfordhealthplan.com/memberlogin

In the top-left side, click on ‘Menu’

Scroll down to the ‘Insurance’ section

Choose ‘Portals and Links’

Click on ‘Pharmacy Information’

After clicking on ‘Pharmacy Information’, you will have the ability to learn about Optum Home 
Delivery, get pricing for a medication and find a pharmacy. The webpage will also populate 
pricing for a medication based on the address you enter (and that Sanford Health Plan has on 
file) and network pharmacy options. 

If a medication that you are using has been removed from your formulary, you will receive a 
letter in the mail notifying you of the removed medication as well as the covered alternatives. 

Have questions? Contact our pharmacy team. 
Main Number: (855) 305-5062 
NDPERS: (877) 658-9194
Email: pharmacyservices@sanfordhealth.org  
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